
Letter of Concern Regarding Recent 

Education Policy Modifications 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Title] 

[Organization/School District Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the recent modifications to the education policy 

that were announced on [date of announcement]. As a [parent/teacher/community member], I 

believe these changes may have significant implications for our students and the quality of 

education they receive. 

Specifically, I am worried about [specific issues related to the policy]. These modifications could 

lead to [potential consequences], which would adversely affect our students' learning 

environments and futures. 

I urge you to reconsider these policy changes and to engage with the community to ensure that 

the voices of all stakeholders are heard. It is vital that we prioritize our students' educational 

experiences and outcomes above all else. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and to further 

discussions on how we can work together to support our students effectively. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Position, if applicable] 


